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PCPS Happenings

PPS | PES

PPS thoroughly enjoyed celebrating holiday
spirit week which will end with a free book
for every student to snuggle up with over
winter break. Thank you to go our PPS PTO
for this wonderful program!

The Kindergarten winter festival brought a
packed house on Dec. 4th. The students
were amazing! Much thanks to Ms. Ferris,
Mr. Parker, and for all of the support from
the staff for a great evening!

Our teachers have been doing great things
in the classrooms! Ranging from habitat
projects in 2nd grade, a quilted class tree
to build community, and STEM activities in
the media center!

PPS and PES look forward to having the
PMS band chorus and band come to kick
off winter break in style!

PMS [ PHS

The PMS Book Fair was a huge success and
brought in 101 books for the library! Thanks to
all that attended and supported your readers!

PES is also having a fun-filled holiday spirit
week with festive colors, accessories, and
holiday sweaters. Teachers are bringing
the cheer into their classrooms with
aligned activities that bring the spirit!

Congrats to the December PMS Golden Bulls:
Charlotte Jordan, Annaliese Bolte, and Isabella
Jimenez. Great work!

The PMS Builders Club brought in 270 items to
donate for our local food pantry at Parish Thrift
Shop. Thanks to all that donated!

PMS and PHS Bands and Choruses are all
holding incredible performances. The musical
gifts our students (and staff) have are very
impressive! All performances are open to the
public and we encourage all to attend!

Thank you to the PES PTO for offering a
holiday shop for students to get gifts for
their family members!

Congratulations to the Senior of the Month -
Alexis Peshehonoff who was recognized at our
December school board meeting!

PHS students are in the giving spirit and have
donated to the Langley Spouses Club Annual
Airman cookie drive, Deck the Halls with PAWS,
a food drive, and a plastic bag drive! This is
certainly the season for giving!

Our Academic Challenge team has been
dominating! Come watch it in action and/or
2 follow their progress on social media!

Fall sports have concluded and winter is in full
swing. Congrats once again to the football
team for making state playoffs! Come out and
support our swim, indoor track, basketball, and
wrestling teams!

Follow us! @poquosonschools
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District

Congratulations to our teachers of
the year: Apryl Deaton, Jennifer
Barnes, Jonathan Jones, and Gloria
Insley. An additional CONGRATS to
Jonathan  Jones  for  being
nominated as the PCPS Division
Teacher of the Year!

All four schools would like to take
this opportunity to thank their
Parent/Teacher Organizations.
They do so much for each school
and we are grateful for their
support and dedication. If you'e
not a part of your school's PTO yet,
we highly encourage you to join
and get involved! Look for
upcoming meetings and updates
in Parent Square!

PMS  Paraprofessional,

Charlie

Save the Date




